
The Alex Community Health Centre 

#101, 2840 2 Ave SE,  

Calgary AB T2A 7X9 

(403) 520 2260

November 20, 2019 

Dear Recipient, 

The Alexandra Community Health Centre (The Alex) is pleased to provide a letter of support for 
Councillor Carra in his application to the City of Calgary Council Innovation Fund for a grant to 
fund the Greater Forest Lawn Governance and Communications Model pilot project. The Alex is 
acutely aware of the importance of encouraging opportunities for meaningful participation in 
community life.  

The Alex supports this grant application because we believe in the project's intended purpose of 
increasing opportunities for members of the Greater Forest Lawn community to contribute to a 
city of inspiring neighborhoods and guiding stakeholders to view community-building through 
an equity lens. We believe this project has a real opportunity to help create safe, vibrant and 
inclusive neighborhoods, increase capacity and resilience for all community members, provide 
opportunities for equitable and inclusive participation, and strengthen not only the Greater Forest 
Lawn community, but our City as a whole.  

The Alex highly recommends this project and can only hope that the City of Calgary Council 
Innovation Fund will support this important initiative. We look forward to hearing about the 
project’s success and we would like to thank-you in advance for your consideration.  

Sincerely, 

Joy Bowen-Eyre  
Chief Executive Officer  
The Alex Community Health Centre 
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